
Carole A. Grimm 
City Clerk 
Room 1 00, C Tty Ha I 1 
Rochester, Minnesota 55902 

February 13, 1986 

Docket Number A-4277 Ordfnanca Number 2490 

City of Rochester 

Dear Ms. Grimm: 

The M l nne sot a Mun I c I pa I Board has OO\'J processed and approved tho above 
ord rnance in accordance tdth f·Hnnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedur·e. 

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be flied with the 
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the t·1unicipal Board. 
{Since th ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal Board, no 
additional copies are required,) We also recom~nd that you file the 
ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the 
Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:sg 

cc: Olmsted County Auditor 
Rochester Township Clerk 
Judy Kay Scherr, Deputy City Clerk 
Roy and Rhlannon Shorter 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




